" TOWN of LYNNFIELD
WA 27T A O8] ECT BOARD
NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING

The Select Board has scheduled a public hearings on Thursday, June 3 at 6:00 p.m. in the
Merritt Center, 600 Market Street.

The purpose of the hearing is to lay out and accept as a public way Zepaj Lane.

A plan showing the proposed layout is available for viewing at the Town Clerk’s office
during regular Town Hall business hours.

All interested persons are invited to attend.

Robert J. Dolan
Town Administrator



